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On June 10th the Society met at their rooms on Sykes street. 
After the usual routine the President, by means of his excellent steri- 
opticon, proceeded to exhibit the astronomical slides kindly loaned by 
the Toronto Society. The views were highly appreciated by the mem­
bers and a vote of thanks was unanimously passed to the Toronto Society 
for the loan. Mr. Wilson then rose and congratulated the President on 
the distinguished honour of having the degree of Doctor of Philosophy 
lately conferred upon him, and moved that this Astronomical Society 
should testify to their satisfaction at this degree being conferred. This 
being seconded by Mr. Huff, was enthusiastically carried.

The Society held their next meeting at the residence of Mr. Huff, 
Lombard street, July 2nd. When the business part of the meeting 
was over, the remainder of the evening was spent outside making 
observations by the aid of the Society’s telescope. The attendance was 
unusually large and the atmosphere exceedingly favourable, thus afford­
ing those present a very pleasant and profitable evening.

The eighty-third meeting of the Society was held at the residence of 
Mrs. White, Boucher street, 
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July 21st, which had presented the appearance of a band of 
light from the eastern to the western horizon, passing many de" 
the south of the zenith, whilst 
extended along the northern sky.

On August 26th the Society met at the residence
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1 row bridge street. A communication was read from Mr. .. D. Caswell, 
speaking of the occultation of the Pleiades which occurred between 3 
and 4 o’clock of the morning of the 20th. 
meteor had been observed by one of the members, and this 
ment was followed by a conversation on “ Meteors.” Miss Layton gave 
an account of two mock suns she had seen during her recent visit to 
Manitoba one evening between 8 and 9 o’clock.

The next meeting of the Society was held at the residence of Mrs. 
Manley, September 23rd. After the usual routine the President gave 
an acconut of lis recent visit to Toronto. He stated that he had 
attended a meeting of the Toronto Society, and also spent several 
interesting evenings with various members of the Society. The Record­
ing Secretary, Mrs. Kirton, being about to remove from our town, was 
presented with an inkstand and a gold pen, accompanied by a suitable 
address in appreciation of valuable services. The President read
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